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I	believe	that	the	FIT	should	reflect	an	approximately	fixed	proportion	of	the	
wholesale	electricity	rate,	reviewed	semi-annually.	In	this	way,	a	direct	market	
signal	is	made	that	reflects	the	broad	cost	of	generating	and	transmitting	
electricity	in	such	a	way	that	represents	a	clear	price	signal	to	energy	users,	
independently	of	retail	costs/margins.	
	
Ben	Larsson		
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